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to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this 
communication in error or without authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.  

From: shirley ciphery   
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2024 9:47 AM 
To: Clerks < > 
Subject: Amendment to the town of Essex by-law 1037 
 

WARNING:   This email originated from someone who is not sending from a Town of Essex email address. 
Reply only if you recognize the senders email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender, the senders email address and know the content is safe. 

  

Applicant: Mary & Claude Begin (c/o Nathalie Begin) 
Lands identified municipality as 206 Chester Road, Colchester South, (Ward 3) 
 
We, (Brian Ciphery & Shirley Ciphery) do not want a Short Term Rental next door to us. We reside at  

 and the home requesting STRU is directly behind us.  We are definitely against this proposal of 
change to the By-Law 1037. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian and Shirley Ciphery 

 
 

 




